
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/016/AY 2023-24                                          
Date: 29 May 2023  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 
We are delighted to inform you that our school is organizing a grand celebration of World Environment 
Day named as Van Mahotsav on 5th June 2023. As a part of our commitment to environmental 
conservation and fostering a love for nature among our students, we invite you to join us in this 
significant event. 
 
Van Mahotsav, also known as the "Festival of Trees," is a wonderful initiative aimed at promoting 
afforestation, conservation of forests, and raising awareness about the importance of trees in our 
ecosystem. It serves as a timely reminder of our collective responsibility to preserve and protect the 
environment for future generations. Parents are also encouraged to join this event and make it a grand 
success, Kindly note that the commuting of the parents should be done by themselves to Pashan Lake. 
 
Date: 5th June 2023 
Time: 09:00am to 10:00am 
Venue: Pashan Lake 
 
We will embark on a tree plantation drive where by Knowledge sharing session on biodiversity, 
conservation importance, and sustainable development symbolizing our commitment to a greener and 
healthier environment this initiative is led by the NGO CCP Environmental Foundation. 
 
The objective of this engaging activity is to equip students with essential knowledge about biodiversity, 
instill an understanding of the significance of conservation, and foster a sense of responsibility towards 
sustainable development. We and CCP Environmental foundation by organizing this event, aim to 
inspire young minds and empower them to become environmental advocates. 
 
Let us unite in our collective endeavor to protect and preserve nature for generations to come. We 
eagerly look forward to your presence and support in making the Van Mahotsav Celebration a 
resounding success. 
 
We request you to please fill the google link and give your consent for your ward to participate in this 
event. https://forms.gle/QzgWU5B9hzgxCYVm6 

 (Kindly copy paste the link in the browser also note that its limit to 1 response so if 2 students are 

https://forms.gle/QzgWU5B9hzgxCYVm6


 

there please fill the form from 2 different mail ids) 
 

Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 


